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Valerie J. Winn 
Chief 
CEC Regulatory Relations 

  77 Beale Street, B23 
          San Francisco, CA  94105 

 
          (415) 973-3839 

                   valerie.winn@pge.com 

 

May 9, 2018 VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  

 

 

 

California Energy Commission 

Docket Office  

Docket 17-BSTD-02 

1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 

 

Re:  Pacific Gas and Electric Company Comments on 2019 Title 24, Part 6, Building Energy Efficiency 

Standards Rulemaking 

 

 

 

PG&E is a strong supporter of codes and standards as a vital tool in helping California achieve its clean 

energy goals. The California Energy Commission’s work on residential building standards in this Code 

cycle are an important step to achieving California’s Zero Net Energy goals.  These cost-effective 

measures will help reduce home energy usage over the lifetime of the home and reduce greenhouse gas 

emissions, and are essential to achieving California’s energy efficiency and carbon-reduction goals.  The 

proposed building standards also mark a shift in lighting sources to LEDs, which are expected to garner 

considerable savings for Californians over the next Code cycle.   

  

PG&E supports adoption of the 2019 Building Codes and Standards and looks forward to working 

collaboratively with parties on the next cycle of Title 24 building efficiency standards. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Valerie J. Winn 
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